
We have certainly hit our 
stride now and have a busy 
schedule ahead of us. Thank 
you to everyone who came 
to the parent briefings, we 
hope you have found them, 
useful. 
There will be a Parent        
drop-in on 12th October and 
a Parent evening on 16th 
November. 

 
Roald Dahl Day 

We all had a fabulous time 
on Tuesday celebrating  
Roald Dahl’s Birthday (he 
would have been 100). 
The costumes were brilliant 
and the fashion parade was 
superb. 
My thanks to staff who all 
entered into the spirit of the 
day! Mr Gower had a great 
time. 

Clubs 
Clubs start on Monday and 
you will receive a              
conformation letter on       
Friday. Please check your 
child’s book bag! 
 

Reminders 
If you are coming to school 
by car, please park away 
from the school and  walk as 
roads are very congested at 
the beginning of the school 
day. Do try to avoid parking 
across peoples drives! 
If you are coming by taxi 
please ask the driver to park 
sensibly and not on double 
yellow lines or on a blind 
corner; it is very dangerous. 
Please note the Pirate Ship 
Play Trail are out of bounds 
after school. 
Thank you! 
 

 
North Dorset Area Forum 
We are hosting a Council 
Forum meeting on Saturday 
17th September in our large 
hall. If you would like to 
know about what is happen-
ing in our area or raise issues 
with your local councillor 
please come along at 10am. 

Kingsleigh Newsletter 

please contact us. If you need 
assistance accessing Wisepay 
the office are happy to help 
you. If you are interested in 
some training with Wisepay 
then please fill in the slip on 
the back and return it to the 
office. 

Hot School Meals 

If your child is having hot 
meals, please make sure that 
you place your order at least 
one week in advance to enable 
your child to have their chosen 
meal. Ordering by Wisepay is 
the preferred option and if you 
need assistance with this 
please ask at the office.  
 

Mobile phones 
 

In accordance with our mobile 
phone policy you will be asked 
to complete a parental consent 
form if your child brings a 
phone to school. Mobile 
phones must be left at the 
school office during the day 
and can be collected at the 
end of day. Consent forms are 
available from the office.  
 

School Trips 
 
A letter will be going out next 
week with information about 
spreading any payments for 
school trips across the year. 

15th Sep 2016 

You can find ‘Kingsleigh  
Primary school’ on: 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 
 

 
 
 

Open Day 
On Thursday  22 n d           
September we will be    
holding an Open Day for 
any        interested people 
to come and have a look 
around our school. We will 
have an    advert and article 
in the          Bournemouth 
Echo on Thursday 15th. If 
you or     anyone you know 
would like to visit us please 
c o m e  a l o n g  f r o m             
9.30-11.30 or 1.30-3.30pm 
and we will give you a   
guided tour and enable you 
to have a look at what our   
pupils get up to. 

Wisepay  

Wisepay is a secure on-line 
payment service that we use 
at Kingsleigh Primary.     
Parents can use it for       
ordering school meals,    
uniform, breakfast and after 
school club and school trips. 
You should already have a 
wisepay log on from the 
school but if you haven’t 



Page 2 

Dates for your diary: 
 
 
 
Thursday 14th September: Year 4 Parent briefing 3.15-3.45pm 
Friday 15th September: House Assembly 
Saturday 17th September: North Bournemouth Area Forum 10-12 noon 
Monday 19th September: Clubs start 
Thursday 22nd September: Open Day 9.15-11.30 and 1.30-3.30pm. 
Wednesday 12th October: Parent Drop-in 
Friday 21st October: Break up for half term 
Tuesday 1st November: Pupils return to school 
Friday 16th December: Break up for Christmas 
 
Term Dates 2016/2017 
 
Autumn:                                          Monday 5th September – Friday 16th December 
Half term:                                         Monday 24th October – Friday 28th October 
Christmas Holiday:                           Monday 19th December – Wednesday 4th January 
 
Inset days: Friday 2nd September and Monday 31st October 
 
Spring :                                            Wednesday 4th January – Friday 7th April 2017 
Half Term:                                         Monday 13th February – Friday 17th February 
Easter Holiday:                                  Monday 10th April – Friday 21st April 
 
Inset days: Tuesday 3rd January and Monday 20th February 
 
Summer:                                           Monday 24th April – Friday 21st July 
Half Term:                                          Monday 29th May – Friday 2nd June 
Summer Holiday:                               Monday 24th July – Tuesday 5th September 
 
 
Inset days: Monday 5th June and Tuesday 6th June 

I am interested in some training for Wisepay. 
 
Name:……………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
Child’s Name:………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Class:…………………….. 
 
 
Please return this slip to the school office if you are interested. Thank you. 


